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12/19/13 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

TELEPHONE SCAMS TARGETING THE PUBLIC 
 

 

 

 
San Joaquin County Superior Court has become aware of telephone scams targeting members 
of the public. 
 
They call, claiming to be a law enforcement official and say that you have a warrant out for your 
arrest due to an unpaid ticket.  They request money from you to have the warrant cleared. Law 
enforcement and Court employees will NEVER call you to ask for money or to provide financial 
or personal information. 
 
Please do not provide this type of information to anyone.  If you receive a telephone call similar 
to scenario described above, please hang up the phone and call the Stockton Police 
Department at 209-937-8377.  To verify if you have a ticket, please call Superior Court at 209-
468-2966. 
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